
Gratitude  for  help  with
community tree lighting
To the community,

The Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority would like to thank all of
the locals and visitors who attended the Community Tree &
Menorah Lighting Dec. 3 at the California Visitor Center. This
annual event was made possible through the generous support of
the following local businesses:

Sierra Pacific Power, Lake DJ/ Derek & Vicki Tarpey, Temple
Bat Yam, Paul Kushner and the Tahoe Schools Choir, Borges
Sleigh Rides, Sierra-at-Tahoe, Zephyr Cove Resort, Riva Grill,
Grocery Outlet, Safeway Round Hill, Raley’s at the Y, CVS at
the Y, Sierra Wood Products and the South Lake Tahoe Parks and
Recreation Department.

A very special thanks to Santa Claus and his helpers. We look
forward to seeing you on the first Friday of December next
year for this annual community event.

Anne  Sutterfield,  Lake  Tahoe  Visitors  Authority  operations
manager
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